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To our legislature,

I strongly urge you to pass strong policies to decrease our GHG emissions! It’s imperative that
we do. The IPCC report was VERY clear about what we need to do AND that we need to do it
NOW!

I do think that the biggest polluters need to take responsibility for their pollution in some way.
I know the republicans walked out on this one which I think was disgraceful but I’m sure you
can all get creative and do what’s best for all life moving forward.

I also strongly urge you to start a “civilian conservation core” to organize tree planting in
Oregon. My understanding is this is one of the most important actions we can take to
drawdown carbon. It would also give people jobs and increase our economy.

And of course keep building the renewable energy grid.
ALSO stop the Jordan Cove Pipeline! Which would be the biggest emitter of GHG’s in
Oregon. If you stop this pipeline I will know you are serious about significantly cutting down

GHG’s and are doing it in line with the best science.

Sincerely
Ann Barton



